
Hello, Cold Spring Parents!

Now is your opportunity to join the Home and School Executive Board and make a
difference in the lives of students and staff of Cold Spring! Our Cold Spring Community
relies on parent volunteers to support enriching, engaging and fun activities for both our
children and staff. The HSA organizes most of the school events such as Bingo,
Father/Daughter, Mother/Son, Pretzel Fridays, Assemblies, Teacher/Staff Luncheons,
Book Fair, Spring Fair and so much more!

If you are interested in making a difference and continuing our Cold Spring traditions,
please see the form in News & Notes or the email we sent and indicate which position(s)
you are interested in. Nominations will close on April 15th at 11:59pm.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Mr. Cochran
(KCOCHRAN@cbsd.org) or the current HSA Co-Presidents (coldspringhsa@gmail.com).

Thank you in advance for volunteering your time!

Kevin Cochran and the CSE HSA
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April is a busy Month!
We hope you all had a lovely Spring
Break! As we get back to school, we
wanted to highlight the we have some
open positions on the School Board next
year. If you’d like get involved see the
inormation below.  
Parent/Teacher conferences are coming
soon and we are hosting a luncheon for
our busy teachers to grab and go. If you’d
like to donate a dish please look for the
sign up genius.
Also, our next HSA Open Meeting will be
right before International Night - a fun
gathering where you can learn about
other cultures. If you’d like to sign up to
host a table with food from your  
heritage please see the sign up genius or
scan the QR code on the flyer.

PSSA testing is April 22nd to
May 3rd. 

We are having a BMX Assembly
on Friday, April 26th.  That’s
also pretzel Friday.

 

Thank you for
your Support!
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